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2021 Annual Meeting & Election Information 
(September 2021) 

 
Saturday, September 18th 2021 - The GLA Annual Meeting will be held in the GLA Hall located at 3935 N. 

Goose Lake Road. The day will begin with “Voting in Person” from 4:00pm-7:00pm in the GLA Hall. (Members 
will be asked to show identification before receiving a ballot.). This will be followed by a complimentary 
buffet dinner that will start promptly at 7:01pm. The Annual Business Meeting will take place from 8:00-
10:00pm with reports to be given from all committees and will also include the voting results of this year’s 
election of Officers and Directors. 
 
Included in this mailing is a sample ballot containing the Board of Director candidates and positions they are 
seeking.  In addition, an autobiography of each candidate is also provided with information that has been 
provided by each candidate. 
 

➢ Election of Officers and Directors – There is multiple ways in which you can vote in this year’s 

election. They are as follows: 

1) Early Voting – During normal GLA office hours (M, W, F & S from 9:00am-1:00pm) starting on 

Friday, August 27th, 2021 and ending on Saturday, September 18th, 2021. Note: The Office will be 

closed on Labor Day, September 6th. 

2) Absentee Voting – A mail-in ballot is also available starting Friday, August 27th, 2021 by 

mailing the GLA Office a hand written letter requesting an absentee ballot be mailed to you. The letter 

should be signed and include your mailing address and the lake and lot number of your property. The 

completed ballot must be delivered or mailed to the Association office to the attention of the election 

committee and must be received no later than the business day prior to the annual meeting in order 

to be valid. 

3) Voting in Person - As noted above Saturday, September 18th from 4:00-7:00pm in the GLA 

Hall. Members will be asked to show identification before receiving a ballot. 

 

 

>>> Special Information about the 2021 Annual Meeting Buffet Dinner <<< 
GLA will implement IDPH recommended COVID-19 mitigation measures. In accordance with IDPH and 

CDC guidelines, such mitigation measures will be adjusted based on local COVID data and 

recommendations from local public health officials set forth as of September 18th. 
 

Sincerely, 
2021 GLA Election Committee Chairman 
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Candidates Autobiography 
 

 
Tom Morris – Candidate for Vice-President 
Resident 15 years, Board member 8 years including President, Vice President, Director, Beach committee 
chair, Election committee chair. 
 
David Darner – Candidate for Treasurer 
10 year experience in inventory control, 25 year experience in Accounting for OEM manufacturer, 3 year 
experience as Treasurer for Plainfield UMC, 4 year experience as Treasurer for Goose Lake Association. 
 
Doug Fite – Candidate for Director 
I have been coming to GLA for over 20 y ears now. I was blessed 3 years ago to finally be able to purchase a 
home on Beaver Lake.  As an avid outdoorsman I love living on the lake.  I would like to preserve our lakes for 
future generations to come by serving on the board of directors.  
 
Kyle Oakes – Candidate for Director 
I have been on the board as a director for a few years now.  I was on the Beach committee and I am currently 
on the Bar committee.  I look forward to continue to serve as a director.  
 
Phillip Sheedy – Candidate for Director 
I live on Goose Lake with my wife and 2 children. I’ve served 2 terms as a director and Chairmen of the fish 
committee.   
 
Dan Rezabek – Candidate for Director 
My name is Dan Rezabek and I will be completing my 1st full term as a director.  I was involved with 
determining the best way to conduct a board meeting without being in the office.  Zoom was determined to 
be the best communicate online.  This enabled the board to conduct several Zoom meetings during the 
pandemic.  The safety of our lakes, as well as, our community is something I will continually be a part of.  I am 
looking forward for another opportunity to keep GLA a strong organization for the future. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


